
Date: 22nd June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wrote last week to inform you that the Summer Fair has been rearranged for Saturday 
24th July (11.30am to 4pm). This will help us all to enjoy the event more with fewer 
restrictions and hopefully a greater sense of ease around mixing in larger groups. 

Tickets are available at www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofoswaldroad for £5 per child, which 
includes entry to the mini olympics (prizes to be won), as well a go on the bouncy castles 
and a refreshment. 

As a result of this date change we will also now be drawing the raffle on Saturday 24th July 
at 3pm. 

Envelopes with ticket books will be coming home with your children; tickets are £1 each 
(£5 per book). Please return stubs and money to the school office by Monday 19th July for 
your chance to win our top prize of a Nintendo Switch Lite bundle, plus many more. 

Additional tickets are also available for purchase via Parent Pay, which will then come home 
via school for you to fill in and return the stubs. 

A payment item has been set up on Parent Pay called ‘PTA Summer Raffle’ 
ready for you to buy these additional tickets if required. 

Thanks, 

PTA Committee 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofoswaldroad

